University Library Welcomes You All Back to the New
Academic Year! (25/08/2015)

Dear all,

University Library is well geared up to welcome you all back to the campus for the new
academic year. A special welcoming desk has been set up in the library lobby with special
welcoming badges and free pamphlets for distribution. Dr. Poon, the University Librarian,
together with his colleagues went to the “Food Paradise” and the shopping mall to welcome

new students and to distribute materials about the Library.

Starting from Wednesday (26 August) for the next two days to Friday (28 August), there
will be tea/coffee and snacks made available to library users during two sessions on first-

come-first served basis -

¢ Morning session from 11:00 am to 12:00 noon

o Afternoon session from 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm

In addition, library users will also have a chance to get other souvenir, such as a T-shirt,

caps.
Do come to join us and ALL ARE WELCOME!

Regards,
UM Library









